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Fences to Retard Trespassing

The Board voted to install fences going up the hill to the
right of the gate (as you face the gate) and to the left of
the first garage which presently provides open access to
the Glen. ‘

The number of trespassers has increased during the last
few months. One fell into the lake. Since we are liable
for any harm coming to these persons, we feel the
expense to discourage entry is warranted. We are in the
process of acquiring bids for this work. It will be done in
the most efficient and economical way possible.

Lake Pumps Repaired

The lake pumps have been repaired. In order to preserve
them from damage from condensation and rain, a new
cover that will prevent water seepage will be constructed.

Postal Department To
Install New Mailboxes

The Postal Department is in the process of acquiring and
installing new mailboxes. This should be done within the
next two or three weeks. A few days before installation,
the Post Ofice will send a letter with a new key to each
address.

CalTrans Approached to
Keep Catch Basins Clean

Because Glen Lake is a holding basin and receives run
off from the surrounding hills, it is important that the
catch basins above us be cleaned often of garbage, pine
needles, etc. The Superintendent of the Highway has
been contacted by phone and by letter and promises to do
what he can.

The Guest Parking Spots Are For Guests Only

Residents who violate the Guest Parking spots will
receive warnings in the form of a notice placed on the
car. If that is ignored, a letter will be sent. Any
subsequent violation will result in the vehicle being
towed away. THIS FINAL STEP IS NOT ONE WE WISH TO
TAKE. Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated by
the Board and your neighbors.

New Lock for Pedestrian Gate to be Installed

The lock on the pedestrian gate is broken and a new lock
will be installed on Friday, Feb. 28th. Each resident will
be issued a new key. The keys will be numbered and

cannot be duplicated. The cost of replacment will be
$10.00.

Message from Virginia

We had the opportunity to meet and discuss some of our
problems with the Police Chief of Pacific Grove. He
strongly suggested that Shirley Hurd of the
Neighborhood Watch Program meet with us to advise us
on how to protect our property and reduce trespassing
and vandalism in our area. We have scheduled March
10th at 7 p.m. for this meeting. The place will be
announced by flyers on the mailboxes.

Virginia Capra, President

Neighborhood Watch
Tuesday, March 10
7:00 p.m.

Next Board Meeting
Wednesday, April 8

7:00 p.m.
80 Glen Lake Drive




